
 

 

 

 

10 May 2016 

 

Dear Walk by Faith Alumni,  

I am writing this letter to you on a beautiful Dunedin day! Following up on my first letter to 

our Alumni group that I sent out in February, I want to let you know how the programme is 

developing and how new incentives to enhance the learning for the participants is progressing. 

The national Walk by Faith group is still working through the major rewrite of the programme. 

This is an ongoing project which is continuing to develop. Three new groups have begun with 

the new programme. There are two groups in Dunedin and one group in Oamaru. I am hoping 

groups will begin in other areas of the diocese. 

I have continued to work on the Webpage for Walk by Faith. I have created a folder which is 

located on the banner on the main page of the Diocesan website. Under this folder are the 

following pages: 

 Welcome 

 What is WBF? 

 Course Content 

 Resources 

 Testimonials 

 Photos 

 WBF Alumni 

 Enrolment & Contact details 

Under the resource page I have created a WBF YouTube channel where I have uploaded 

different videos from speakers covering a variety of topics which we will use in the WBF 

programme.  

I have also created links to Prayer sites, Scripture, Catholic Social Teaching, Ethics, and 

Podcasts. The Podcasts are from two universities in the United States. The first university is 

the Catholic Theological Union and the second is Creighton University. Both podcasts have 

different scholars talking about different topics from Scripture, Ethics, Spirituality, Catholic 

Social Teaching etc.  

If you would like to help tutor or run a group in your parish, please get in touch with me. 

Please spread the word!  

If you wish to be taken of the email list, please let me know.  

Blessings, 

Sr Anna rsm 

The Walk by Faith vision is to “build confidence in people to be active 

in the life and mission of the Church in the 21st century by fostering 

personal and spiritual formation, deepening understanding of Church 

teaching and Scripture and integrating this with life experience. 

 


